
From: Sally Huddart Sally.Huddart@copeland.gov.uk
Subject: RE: Mill Farm, Upper and Low Barn, The Green

Date: 17 November 2021 at 10:39
To: Anthony Wilmott

Good Morning Anthony

I have looked into both propeties as request:

Applica7on number 4/08/0498/4 – Upper Barn has had two founda7on inspec7on carried out 
on the 01.07.2008 and 14.02.2011.

Applica7on number 4/08/0543/4 – Lower Barn has had one founda7on inspec7on carried out 
on the 14.02.2011.

These applica7ons were made under the planning reference 4/07/2665/0 

Hope this helps

Kindest regards

Sally Huddart

Technical Officer

Building Control

Copeland Borough Council

01946 598409

sally.huddart@copeland.gov.uk

Mental Health Champion.  Get in touch if you need to talk………
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